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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF JAMESTOWN 

COUNTY OF OTTAWA, MICHIGAN 

PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET FOR 2021 FISCAL YEAR 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 15, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. (or shortly thereafter), the Township Board of 

the Charter Township of Jamestown will hold a public hearing during the regular Township Board meeting to hear and consider 

comments regarding the proposed Township budget for the 2021 fiscal year.  A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at 

the Jamestown Charter Township Hall. 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of 

this hearing.* 

This notice is given pursuant to Act 43 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 1963 (Second Extra Session), as amended. 

In accordance with the latest Michigan Department of Health and Human Services Order, dated January 22, 2021, the Township 

Board will conduct the February 15, 2021 Township Board meeting via electronic means using ZOOM on-line video conferencing.  The 

public may participate in the February 15, 2021 Township Board meeting electronically.  Detailed instructions for joining the video 

conference of the meeting and providing public comment via video conference are provided on the Township’s website:  

http://twp.jamestown.mi.us/ 

 

Dated:  January 26, 2021 TOWNSHIP BOARD OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF JAMESTOWN 
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